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Mission Statement: 
The purpose of this committee is to: 

 

The Committee will review and propose revisions, as appropriate, for green building 

rating systems, such as LEED Credits, that affect structural pest management, and 

develop and provide training and resource materials for green building rating system 

stakeholders and pest management professional for the implementation of those credits.  

 

Activities: 

 

Held first meeting at ASPCRO Annual Meeting in Seattle in August 2012. 

 

No subsequent meetings. 

 

Presented results of recommendations on LEED Standards to Pestworld, October 2012 in 

Boston.  

 

Recommendations on LEED standards have been developed and accepted as part of the 

LEED V4 standards, and will be part of the balloting to begin this year.  


